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OHR welcomes adoption of Bulldozer Committee reforms 
  

Bulldozer Recommendations To Be 
Turned to Laws  

 
BANJA LUKA – OHR Banja Luka 
Spokesperson, Sonja Pastuovic said 
yesterday that the High Representative 
in BiH welcomed the fact that state and 
entity authorities, as well as Brcko 
District constructively and timely 
reacted in terms of adopting Bulldozer 
recommendations. Pastuovic added that 
FBiH Government had two more 
reforms to adopt and that the RS 
government already adopted all of 19 
reforms that apply to this entity. 
“Now it is up to parliaments in BiH to 
complete Bulldozer Committee 
recommendations and turn them to laws,” 
she emphasized. Reminding that there will 
be a meeting between representatives of 
RS and FBiH governments in Banja Luka 
on Friday in order to discuss 
harmonization of Bulldozer reforms, 
Pastuovic added that future laws on the 
state level should be harmonized in this 
way. 
She emphasized that one of objectives of 
the Bulldozer reforms was to stop 
withdrawal of foreign investments in BiH 
that are necessary for creation of new jobs. 
She announced that after completion of the 
first Bulldozer phase, another 50 reforms 
would be presented, in order to be 
implemented by the end of the year. 
 
LRC Lending Office welcomes decisions 
of the Council of Ministers 
 
LRC Lending Office welcomes economic 
reforms that will follow after passing of 
decisions of the Council of Ministers, 
proposed by the Bulldozer Committee. 
LRC Lending Office, as a service that 

works on strengthening of financial 
discipline in BiH supports adoption of 
other reforms as well, whose importance 
shall be recognized by both BiH 
Parliament representatives and entity 
authorities, they announced at LRC. LRC 
Lending Office sees the possibility through 
reforms that BiH sends a signal to foreign 
investors and local businessmen that the 
time of a transparent and safer business has 
come and that BiH is ready to meet such 
challenge.  
 
Clark: Brcko supports Bulldozer project 
 
Brcko District supports the Bulldozer 
project and its representatives shall 
participate in a meeting on Friday in Banja 
Luka with representatives of FBiH and RS 
governments to discuss practical 
implementation of the project. 
Brcko District Supervisor, Henry Clark 
stated this today. Clark pointed out two 
important things regarding tax policy – that 
taxes must be collected and distributed 
fairly and that is should be done within a 
single economic space. Bulldozer 
Committee proposed that the best way for 
sales tax collection is to do it at production 
and import points. “There is no conflict 
between myself and OHR in Sarajevo 
about this basic definition, not there is any 
conflict between the Mayor and Brcko 
District Assembly and the Bulldozer 
Committee,” Clark said.  
“If there was a conflict related to the 
Bulldozer Committee concept, the District 
Assembly would not have adopted five out 
of six Committee proposals on Monday,” 
Clark added. 




